
 
 
 

Dear Colleagues,                 
  
This message is to inform you that the following IP address(es) have been removed from the list 
of IP addresses of ICANN’s Registry SLA monitoring probe nodes at https://tld-
monitor.icann.org/nodes.csv, https://tld-monitor.icann.org/nodes.json, https://tld-
monitor.icann.org/nodes.txt, and MoSAPI probe nodes endpoint. 
  
131.255.4.76/32 

2803:eb80::a/128 

190.112.223.29/32 

2803:6900:507:1:d267:e5ff:fee7:1dc2/128 

52.192.40.213/32 

2406:da14:f6b:6300::b/128 

52.65.60.221/32 

2406:da1c:241:9300::a/128 

129.232.171.202/32 

2c0f:fce8:4000:1002::2/128 

89.238.178.57/32 

2001:ac8:23:1d::2/128 

212.32.229.215/32 

2001:1af8:4800:a00b:3::/128 

50.23.56.81/32 

2606:2e00:800b:1:ec4:7aff:feba:a5db/128 
  

  
The IP addresses are no longer required for the monitoring of your TLD(s) to work as described 
in Specification 10 of your Registry Agreement. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Technical Services 

Global Domains and Strategy 

ICANN 
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